
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

The Honorable Trey Gowdy 
Chairman, Committee on Oversight 

and Government Reform 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington , DC 20515 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

November 2, 2017 

On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, I am responding to your letter of 
September 25, 2017, requesting information regarding electronic communications by non-career 
officials and any 2017 updates to our policies and directives on their use and retention as 
Federal records. Information responsive to your specific inquiries is enclosed with copies of the 
referenced agency materials provided in electronic format. Please note that these documents 
are not publicly available and are thus marked "not for public disclosure." We respectfully ask 
that you honor these markings. 

If you need any additional information , please contact me or have your staff contact 
Eugene Dacus, Director of the Office of Congressional Affairs, at (301) 415-1776. 

Sincerely, 

Kristine L. Svinicki 

Enclosures: 
As stated 



Identical letter sent to: 

The Honorable Trey Gowdy 
Chairman, Committee on Oversight 

and Government Reform 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Elijah E. Cummings 
Ranking Member, Committee on Oversight 

and Government Reform 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 


